The 2010s

The 2011 Chapter officer team.
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Peoria FFA Chapter officers represent the
powerful panther as they strive to make
‘Dreams Come True." They volunteer their
time and effort into encouraging new FFA Min

Camp members to become the next

genera’uon s Ieaders

Caleb Gillispie—shown in the photo above-- served as State FFA President during 2011-12.
Caleb is the son of former PHS AG teacher, Mike Gillispie, and former PHS teacher and district
administrator, Nan Gillispie. Caleb now teaches agriculture in Yuma.
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In 2012, former NFL player, Shawn Harper, poses with FFA chapter officers and advisors after
keynoting the PHS FFA Mini Camp.

After his remarkable speech about his life and family, our 2011 - 2012 FFA Chapter Officers and Advisors stand with
former NFL player, Shawn Harper, o take a quick picture fo show the great memories that he brought us.




